
BAYSHORE DRIVE INTRACOASTAL FORCE MAIN 
CROSSING REPLACEMENT PROJECT

If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call (954) 828-4755 or email 
strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov.

Notice: Upcoming Improvements
CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE

The City of Fort Lauderdale and 
DBE Utility Services will be replacing 
approximately 3,300 feet of 18-inch 
sewer force main with new 20-inch 
high-density polyethylene pipe (HDPE) 
in your neighborhood. The work will 
start along NE 9 Street and Middle River 
Drive, continue beneath the Intracoastal 
Waterway, and end at Bayshore Drive 
and Vistamar Street. The City will also 
be installing a stormwater tidal valve 
on NE 9 Street at Intracoastal Drive to 
reduce effects of flooding in the area. 
The improvements being made as part 
of this project will increase the reliability 
of the transmission system and reduce 
flooding in the area.

Construction will begin in late April 2021 and be completed in August 2021. Work will take place Monday 
through Friday from 7 a.m. to 6 p.m. We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience 
and cooperation as we strive to upgrade our sewer and stormwater system.

TRAFFIC IMPACTS
Most of the replacement force main will be installed through horizontal directional drilling, a trenchless 
method that reduces construction impacts to the surrounding community. However, some portions will be 
constructed using the open-cut method.

Temporary road closures will be required along NE 9 Street between Middle River Drive and NE 24 Avenue 
and at intersection of NE 9 Street and Intracoastal Drive. Please follow posted signs and drive with caution 
in the area. The contractor will work with neighbors to maintain access to individual properties.

If you have any questions, please contact the project community outreach team at 877-436-0207  
or info@dickeyinc.com. Alternatively, please use the City’s Lauderserv app or call 954-828-8000 
to reach our 24-Hour Neighbor Service Center.
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